
 
   

  

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 /  07                             Dated   1.2.2020  

 To 

Sri Pramod Agrawal, IAS  
Coal India Limited, 
Newtown, Rajarhat, 
Kolkata-700156 
 

Sub:  Felicitation on being coveted to become Chairman, Coal India Ltd. 

 

Sir, 

With your kind permission, on behalf of All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE), I may be 

permitted to shower our best wishes to you on assuming the charge of Chairman, Coal India Limited. 

On this occasion, let AIACE be introduced to your good self. AIACE (Website: http://aiace.in/ ), is an 

association of executives of Coal India Ltd, and Singreni Collieries Company Ltd. Its character is unique in 

nature given the fact that its members are both WORKING and RETIRED Executives from coal industry.  

AIACE can boast of membership of numerous veteran top leaders of Coal Industry in its fold. Brains of 

these veterans still play an important role in guiding various Governmental and Private agencies 

engaged in welfare of coal industry and its executives. Last, but not the least, we also have under our 

umbrella the dependent spouse(s) of our lost colleagues and are honoured in our body as Associates. 

We look forward to work with our maximum efficiency under your stewardship of Coal India Ltd and 

sincerely hope that our long cherished dream of prosperity will be achieved under your able guidance. 

With Regards, 

 

P. K. Singh Rathor 

Principal General Secretary, AIACE 

 

http://aiace.in/

